
   

      
 

                                                                 
 
 

                                                                             
 

     

 

 

June 29, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

 

 

RE: Main Line Extension for Tatoosh Water Company 

  

This is a main line extension contract. Please see attached contract, engineer’s preliminary construction cost 

estimate and plans for main extension of the Tatoosh Water Company. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Patty Childers 

Water and Wastewater Services 

Tatoosh Water Company 
 

Tatoosh 
Water 

 Company 
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